July 25, 2021

Dear Parents,

I would like to introduce myself. My name is Ruthann Paddock. I am thrilled to be teaching third grade at Clovis Christian school. I have been here since 2017. Teaching is something I am passionate about. I have been doing it for roughly thirty years. I have taught all elementary grades Kindergarten through fifth. My favorite is always the grade I am teaching as I will fall in love with my students. I know this because without fail, I always do. I'm thankful for all the grades I've been privileged to teach because it gives me a unique perspective into what they need.

I graduated with honors obtaining a Master's degree in education. I became a widow in 2018. My husband was a minister and we raised three children I am extremely proud of. They are all products of Christian school education which provided them with excellence in academics as well as support for the Christian values we were teaching at church and at home. Now I have two wonderful granddaughters who are being taught these same Godly principles.

I'm excited about this year! We're going to be a great team. God is the most important member of this team. You, and I are vital members of this team because if we work together there's nothing we can't overcome, and your child will be the big winner. Therefore, we can keep communication open through the Classroom Dojo and I want you to have my cell phone number, (559) 300-0120.

Thank you in advance for the privilege of teaching your child!

Sincerely,

Ruthann Paddock